
             STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Approve an Expenditure for 2023/2024 Patrol Unit Build Outs 

DEPARTMENT: Police 

STAFF CONTACT: Dan M. Harris, Jr.  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve an Expenditure for 2023/2024 Patrol Unit Build Outs 

 BACKGROUND: 

For the last several years the city has used Dana Safety Supply to build out patrol units.  This year they have 
submitted quotes to build out 3 patrol units: 1 supervisor school resource officer unit, 1 replacement school 
resource officer unit, and one patrol unit. All three are Chevrolet Tahoes.  They are quoted using Buyboard #698-
23 and do not require a bidding process.   

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The expenditure amount of $73,380.25 is below the budgeted amount.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

N/A 


